
IMPORTANT REMINDER:  CM/ECF MAINTENANCE & UPGRADE TO 
NEXTGEN BEGINNING JULY 30, 2021 

 
The U.S. District Court for the District of Colorado will be upgrading its Case 
Management/Electronic Case Filing System (CM/ECF) to the Next Generation of 
CM/ECF (NextGen) at 12:00pm on Friday, July 30, 2021 at which time the system will be 
unavailable until Monday, August 2 at 12:01am.  Filing deadlines will automatically be 
extended in accordance with Federal Civil Rule of Procedure 6(a)(3). 
 

Attorneys currently filing in another NextGen court will only need to link their 
account on or after August 2, 2021 (instructions forthcoming).  If you are not 
currently filing in a NextGen court, please see instructions found on the Court’s 
Website about what you must do NOW in order to continue to electronically file in 
NextGen, including upgrading your PACER account so that you can link it to your 
ECF account on Aug. 2nd: 

http://www.cod.uscourts.gov/CourtOperations/CMECFNextGen.aspx 

NOTE: 

In order to link your PACER account to your CM/ECF account on August 2nd, you 
MUST know your CM/ECF login and password.  If you do not know your CM/ECF 
login or password, please contact the US District Court Attorney Services Division 
via email at COD_AttorneyServices@cod.uscourts.gov prior to August 2nd. 

 
 

http://www.cod.uscourts.gov/CourtOperations/CMECFNextGen.aspx
mailto:COD_AttorneyServices@cod.uscourts.gov

